From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Subject: Fwd: SSDI medical update
Date: December 28, 2016 11:28:07 AM CST
To: paul_dulberg@comcast.net

From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Date: July 12, 2012 at 4:03:42 PM CDT

To: Hans Mast <hansmast@comcast.net>
Subject: Re: SSDI medical update

Dr. Sagerman and Dr. Biafora did the procedure at Northwest Community Hospital Building #3 675 W.
Kirchoff, Arlington Heights, IL.

Their practice is located at the following two locations;

515 West Algonquin Road Suite 120
Arlington Heights IL 60005

565 Lakeview Parkway # 140
Vernon Hills IL 60061-1839
United States

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250
Sent from my iPad

On Jul 12,2012, at 10:44 AM, Hans Mast <hansmast(@comcast.net> wrote:

Paul. athough we talked about this before, please remind me of the Drs name and address and the faciltiy
where the surgery took place. Thanks

Hans

————— Original Message -----

From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg(@comcast.net>

To: Janet Douglass <janet(@ssdatty.com>, Hans Mast <hansmast(@comcast.net>
Sent: Wed, 11 Jul 2012 17:45:22 -0000 (UTC)

Subject: SSDI medical update

Hi Hans and Janet,

Just thought I'd let you know the surgery on Monday went well. I'm still under heavy medication and a bit
sore. The surgeon said today that he removed a bunch of scar tissue in my right forearm that bonded the
muscles and skin as one. He said its all free to move separate now but the scar tissue will return. He said
that getting in physical therapy quickly and with a lot of luck it should help to keep it all from bonding
together again. He also had to release the ulnar nerve from compression at the elbow. It seems it bound up
was under compression and formed a bit of scarring on the nerve. He did not perform the ulnar nerve
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transposition because he said it seemed like it would be stable enough still in the ulnar grove.

Hope that was a good explanation of what happened. I'm not all with it just yet. I should be feeling better in
a few days.

Paul

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250
Sent from my iPad



